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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff

Welcome back everyone and a Happy New Year.
I hope you all had a wonderful break with your families.
As we start another new calendar year - let us make 2022 
another fabulous year for good learning which will be greatly helped by good attendance and punctuality!
It’s tradition at this time of year to make resolutions.  Shall we make good attendance and punctuality a New Year’s Resolution? – and one we will keep!
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6th January

The Epiphany is a special date in the Christmas story as it's when we celebrate how a star led the Magi - also known as the Three kings or the Wise Men - to visit the baby Jesus after he had been born.  They brought him gifts of Gold, Frankincense and Myrrh. 
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Ofsted have confirmed, what we already knew!  Our school is a GOOD SCHOOL!
A full copy of the Ofsted report is enclosed with this newsletter. 
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Poppy Appeal 
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I am delighted to tell you that St Finbar’s raised £176.98 for November’s Poppy Appeal.

Wear a Christmas Jumper Day 
Thank you - your £1 donations were sent to Save the Children Fund along with a contribution from school totaling £170
Congratulations to our Luxury Hamper Winners
1st Prize
The Hamper
-
Amanda Fitzgibbon
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2nd Prize
£10 


-
Rosie O’Callaghan
3rd Prize
Biscuits 

- 
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Please see below letter from
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January 2022 
Dear Parents/Guardians
Thank you to all the parents/guardians and pupils who are walking, cycling, or parking further away from the school gates to avoid congestion in the local areas to the school. 

Sadly however, there are still motorists who continue to create problems for fellow pupils and parents by parking:

•             on the School KEEP CLEAR Markings

•             in the location of the School Crossing Patrol

•             close to junctions

•             on/in front of dropped kerbs

•             on double/single yellow lines

•             double parking

•             in front of resident driveways

•             on pavements - the constant bumping up onto the pavement with doors swinging open across the footway continues to pose an ongoing hazard for pedestrians.

It really should not take enforcement or continuous letters to emphasise the need to think considerately about how we park around the school.  Therefore, please make it a NEW YEAR’S RESOLUTION to park safely away from the school and walk that final few minutes in.

Road Safety Team, Liverpool City Council
	DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

	JANUARY

	Thursday 13th 
	Flu vaccine (nasal)

	Friday 14th
	Friendship Friday

	FEBRUARY

	Tuesday 1st
	Y6 Liverpool University Campus visit

	Friday 4th
	NSPCC Number Day

	Half Term Monday 21st – Friday 25th February

	Monday 28th
	Inset Day – school closed
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Q. Who is Frosty’s favourite aunt?
 A: Aunt Arctic

Q. What do you call a hen who counts her eggs?
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A:   A Mathemachicken
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